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03 November 2020

NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM
Number 6% s. 2020

TO : Regional Scout Directors
Council Scout Executives/Officers-In-Charge

SUBJECT : SUBMISSION OF THE LIST OF THE NAME OF SPONSORING
INSTITUTIONS IN YOUR RESPECTIVE LOCAL COUNCILS

In our effort to enhance the membership registration procedure of the Boy Scouts of the
Philippines, the Management Information System is conceptualizing a new system with the
end view of automating and computerizing the Scout membership registration and reporting
procedure at all levels, i.e., from the Sponsoring Institutions to the Local Councils to Regional
Offices then to the National Office.

One of the vital information needed in the process is the name of the Sponsoring Institutions
in your respective Local Council. In this connection, you are hereby advised to submit the list
of all the name of the Sponsoring Institutions, both active and non-active, under your Council,
not later than 30 November 2020, in the following format:

NAME OF THE SPONSORING INSTITUTION ADDRESS

Please send the soft copy of the said list in Microsoft Word format to
charliecameros@gmail.com.

For information, guidance and widest dissemination to all concerned

cretary General



